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Gavin Stewart 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Consular, Immigration and 

Passport Affairs Branch
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The Honourable Barbara McDougall, P.C., M.P. 
Secretary of State for External Affairs 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1A 0G2

Dear Mrs. McDougall:

We have the honour to present to you the 
first Annual Report of the Passport Office, a Special 
Operating Agency of External Affairs and International 
Trade Canada.

This Annual Report covers the activity of the 
Passport Office for the year ending March 31, 1991.

Yours sincerely,
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